Horning Parish Council News – November 2015
Defibrillators:
The HBS Committee have agreed to fund a number of investments in Defibrillators for the village. The Village Hall unit will be relocated outside of the hall in a code operated box. Additional units will be located at The New Inn and Ferry Marina. It is anticipated that training courses will be organised in due course.
SAM2 Signs:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The purchase of the SAM2 sign under the 50/50 parish partnership scheme operated by Norfolk County Council has been completed. This unit will be operated by the Community Speedwatch Team and will be moved around the 7 approved sites in and around the village every few weeks. This SAM2 unit has an anonymous recording system which will provide valuable data that may be used to target enforcement or support representations for changes to speed limits.
Coffee & Cake:
The Parish Council will be running a series of “Coffee & Cake” events at the Village Hall Annex to enable parishioners to engage with members of the Parish Council. Look out for details of the next meeting on the Notice Board.
Agenda Items: 
If you wish a particular issue or topic to be placed on the agenda and discussed by the Council, it is essential that you provide written details (by post or email) to the Clerk at least 5 working days before the meeting. Any correspondence received after this deadline will be deferred to the following meeting.
Next Parish Council Meeting: 
Monday 7th December at 7pm in St Benet’s Hall. 
Members of the public are welcome. 
Ian Davis, 
Horning Parish Council Chairman
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